
Washington, D.C. -- Representatives of Rural Telephone Companies from across Kansas re-
cently visited with Senator Dole while they were in Washington. The group presented several 
issues that challenge telecommunications policy in Rural America today. Discussions included 
concerns about the continued viability of REA programs, and alternative minimum tax rules 
for cooperatives. Section 89 of the Tax Reform Act of 1986 was also discussed. 

This document is from the collections at the Dole Archives, University of Kansas 
http://dolearchives.ku.edu

Page 1 of 1
s-press_031_014_011_A1b.pdf


	xftDate: s-press_031_014_011.pdf


